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BATTLE TAPESTRY EXHIBITION COMING TO CORBY

An exhibition of the 104-metre Battle of Prestonpans Tapestry in Corby’s Grampian Club between 25 and 30 November will signal a partnership with Corby in an ambitious new tapestry project. 
The Battle of Prestonpans Tapestry shows the early journey of Bonnie Prince Charlie during the 1745 Jacobite uprising.  Completed in 2010, it was created by 200 volunteer stitchers from across Scotland.  Reckoned to be among the longest tapestries in the world, it was inspired by the famous Bayeux Tapestry. 

The creators of this tapestry, the Prestoungrange Arts Festival, are now involved in a two-year initiative to produce a Scottish Diaspora Tapestry, to be embroidered by communities around the world where Scots migrated to.  As Corby has such close Scottish connections, the town has been chosen to represent England, and the team is extremely keen to hear from people interested in taking part.

Workshops were held in October at The Cube and some volunteers have already signed up to help.  Several historical themes have also been identified and outline design ideas for these will be available to view at the Grampian Club during the exhibition.

Dr Gordon Prestoungrange, chairman of the Scottish Diaspora Tapestry project, said: “As we thought, there is a huge amount of material linking Corby to Scotland, and lots of people with personal connections.  

“We’ve already met several enthusiastic people who want to take part in the project, but this exhibition is a chance for us to meet lots more and to hear many more stories of Scottish connections. 

“During the exhibition we shall be meeting local embroidery groups and the pipers and we are privileged to be in the Club on St Andrew’s Night when a multitude of local Scots will be celebrating.”

The panels from all the 25 countries will be brought together in time for Scotland’s next Homecoming in 2014.  The Scottish Diaspora Tapestry will become a major focus for the yearlong programme of events and celebrations.

The Battle of Prestonpans Tapestry will be on display at the Grampian Club, Patrick Road, Corby, between Sunday 25 and Friday 30 November from 11 am to 4 pm and till 10pm on Friday 30th. Later display can be made by arrangement during the week.  Full information on the programme is available at The Grampian Club and enquiries to 01604 858322 or mobile on 0792 8526629.
Ends

Further information from:

Dr Gordon Prestoungrange, Tel: 01604 858322 Mobile: 0792 8526629

E-Mail: prestoungrange@aol.com
www.scottishdiasporatapestry.org
www.prestonpanstapestry.org 
